P.O. Box 30197-00100 Nairobi, Kenya Tel: 020 231 9182 Email: alumni@uonbi.ac.ke



University of Nairobi Main Campus Administration Wing Room 107

UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

Kenya Science Campus Ngong Road

UON/AA/AO/2/4

July 1, 2020

Staff & Students University of Nairobi

Dear UoN Staff & Students

RE: RELOCATION OF UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI ALUMNI ASSOCIATION (UONAA) OFFICES

Receive warm greetings from the University of Nairobi Alumni Association (UONAA).

We hereby notify you that we have relocated from our former offices at UON Kenya Science Campus, Ngong Road effective Ist July 2020.

Our new office is located on Kolobot Drive, off State House Rd next to UNES Headquarters. Our contact information remains the same (Email. alumni@uonbi.ac.ke. Mobile. 0724820908, Website .alumni.uonbi.ac.ke)

We look forward to continue serving you at our new address

Best Regards.

Keneth Sawe
Executive Director

Cc. : Vice-Chancellor

: Deputy Vice-Chancellor (AA)

: Deputy Vice-Chancellor (FPD)

: Deputy Vice-Chancellor (HRA)

: Deputy Vice-Chancellor (RIE)

: Chairman, UONAA